
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 27th November 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Term 2   
 

 

Week 5 
 

Monday 30th November 
Starfish & Seahorses Class  
Forest School 
 
Tuesday 01st December 
Sand Dollars Class Forest 
School -(in place of 
07/06/2021) 
3—4pm Stingrays Multi-
sports Club 
 
Wed 02nd December 
2:50 –3:50pmSeahorses        
Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 03rd December 
3:10—4:10pm Dolphins        
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 04th December 
Christmas Decorations Day 
Christmas Dress Up  Day 
 
 

Week 6 
 
 
 

Monday 7th December 
Sharks Class Forest School 
 
Tuesday 8th December 
3—4pm Stingrays Multi-
sports Club 
 
Wed 9th December 
2:50 –3:50pmSeahorses   
Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 10th December 
3:10—4:10pm Dolphins        
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 11th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 

 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points 
Term 2 

 

This week’s resulTs:  

Kearsney:      70 
Redoubt:         66 
Connaught:    65 
Burgoyne:      59 
 

leader board: 

Redoubt:        487 
Kearsney:     480 
Burgoyne :    476 
Connaught:   473 

 SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Marley, Aisha P, Rian, Max, Finley, Niamh, 
Isobella, Jess, Amaya, Ryden, Bianka, Neehara, Rudie, Aurora, Hasit, Shiyon, 

Ella, Destan, Darya, Daniel, Xander, Kaemon, Lotty, Jake, Suyash, Shuwasna, Maisie, 
Prakriti, Shreeya, Unique, Riley, Sachin, Salil & Oliver T 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!         Well Done! 

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are: Summer, 

Shrika, Solomon, Eli, James and Kacey. 
 

The winner is:  KACEY! 

   Congratulations!! 

FOGS Friday Raffle 
The School Spider shop is open until 4pm today 

to go in and buy your raffle ticket/s for todays 
fantastic prize of a Mr & Mrs Pamper Hamper 
including a £20 Beefeater Plough gift voucher 
and £30 worth of FM fragrances.  There is also 
a second place prize to be won.  Good Luck!! 

 On Friday, 11th December 
Guston CE School will be taking 

part in this charity event.  Children 
can wear their special Christmas 
Jumper to school.  We are asking 
for a £1.00 donation to the charity 

on the day. 

Christmas at Guston! 
Accompanying this week’s newsletter is a flyer  
containing all our Christmas events.  It will look  

different this year but we are trying hard to ensure the children enjoy this very special festive time 
as much as ever.   

As it stands, we are in ‘Lockdown 2’, with restrictions to events and activities that we would  
usually plan.  With Kent now being placed in Tier 3, we have planned with the best intentions, 

attempting to be in line with any guidance that may be published in the future.  However, if things 
drastically change, we will keep you up to date with any amendments to the programme.  We are 

very much hoping this will not be necessary though.   
 

Please see the flyer for answers to questions I have been asked, such as… 
Can children bring in Christmas cards for their classes?  

Are we allowed to bring in gifts for staff?      
What are you doing about the Christmas nativity play?  

When is Christmas Decorations Day?  

 

Churchy Chatter 
                            

 We are thrilled to welcome and have had our first 
live online worship meeting with Reverend Melissa.  

Rev. Melissa replaces Reverend Sean Sheffield who has 
sadly moved on to pastures new. 

Rev. Melissa will be supporting our school 
moving forward.  We already have booked 

in time for Rev. Melissa to support              
individual classes. 


